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Voter ID Seminar Offered by Charleston County Board of Elections and 
Voter Registration   
Register in advance to reserve a seat in one of the upcoming free seminars  
 
The Charleston County Board of Elections and Voter Registration (BEVR) will conduct a Voter ID information 
seminar for the public. The seminar is free of charge, and will be offered as follows:  
  

• Tuesday, Jan. 22 at 2 p.m. in (4367 Headquarters Road, North Charleston: Training Room) 
• Tuesday, Jan. 22 at 6 p.m. (4367 Headquarters Road, North Charleston: Training Room) 
• Wednesday, Jan. 23 at 2 p.m. (4367 Headquarters Road, North Charleston: Training Room) 

  
“These seminars are required by federal law, but we want to be as helpful as possible in educating our citizens. 
This is why we are conducting three of the seminars prior to the U.S. Congressional District 1 Primaries on 
Tuesday, March 19,” said Joseph Debney, Executive Director of the Charleston County Board of Elections and 
Voter Registration office.  
 
Each seminar is limited to 40 people, so those wishing to attend must register in advance by phone at (843) 744-
8683 by email at bevr@charlestoncounty.org.  
 
Visit http://charlestoncounty.org/departments/BEVR/index.htm for more information on the Charleston County 
Board of Elections and Voter Registration. 
   

-  Follow “ChasCountyGov” (www.twitter.com/ChasCountyGov) on Twitter - 
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